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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 688/2017 

 

Date: 22nd November 2017 

 

Improvements to the Night Bus Service 
 

In an effort to improve the night bus service provided on Fridays and Saturdays by the Gibraltar Bus 

Company and following the underlying principles of the Sustainable Traffic, Transport and Parking 

Plan of ensuring the use of sustainable modes of transport, HMGoG is pleased to announce that an 

additional bus will be introduced to the N8 route.  

 

This new arrangement will take effect as from Friday 24th November 2017. As a result, buses will 

run every 20 minutes instead of every 30 minutes, thus providing a much improved and efficient 

service. This service enhancement will be kept under review to assess use. 

 

The night bus runs from 9.00pm to 2.00am every Friday and Saturday night. 
 


